
 

 

 

June 22, 2020 

We are happy to report that one more resident has recovered and released from our isolation area. 

Public Health reported that another employee has tested positive. That employee is required to 

quarantine at home and can not return to work for a minimum of ten days and symptoms have 

resolved. We continue to ask that all of our employees make wise decisions by wearing their PPE at 

work, have good hand hygiene and use social distancing while in the community.  

Thank you again for your support.   
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